

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

Roman Catholic since 1914 - Home of the Falcons



Mrs. Lori Kodder, Principal



May 15, 2025

Dear St Stanislaus Kostka Families.

Thank you to everyone who attended our last HSA meeting last night. All school families are part of the HSA, and it is important that you have the ability to ask questions and contribute ideas. We heard a lot of great ideas last night, and I am excited to work together to try and make them happen!

carnival
carnival

The Science Fair Projects were quite amazing this year! I am always so impressed with the ideas and presentations that our students come up with. It was also nice to have the 4th Grade Living Wax Museum join them. All of the students did a magnificent job!

Field Day is scheduled for next Thursday, weather permitting. Thank you to all our volunteers, the HSA, and Mr. Rowan for planning a fun day for the students. Please send your child(ren) in their gym uniform with a beach towel. All sunscreen/bug spray should be applied at home. All volunteers should stop in the office for their nametags. If you have never volunteered before, please have your license with you so a nametag can be completed.

June is drawing near, and we are preparing for many celebrations. I am so proud of all of our students, and cannot wait to be able to celebrate their accomplishments. May God bless you and your families. St. Stan's would not succeed without you.

Warmest Regards,

Lori Hodder Principal